United States Department of the Interior

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Washington, DC 20240

MAY 3 1 2012

Ms. Grace Bennett

Siskiyou County Board of Supervisors
P.O. Box 750

201 Fourth Street

Yreka, California 96097

Subject: Request for Correction of Information Disseminated as a Result of the Klamath Nonuse
Valuation Survey, OMB Control Number 1090-0010 and Withdrawal of Final Report
disseminating information gained from the survey

Dear Ms. Bennett:

This letter is to inform you that we will require additional time beyond the 60 calendar days
indicated in the April 16, 2012 letter to complete the evaluation of the request for correction
dated April 3, 2012 regarding the content of the Klamath Nonuse Valuation Survey and the
information disseminated in the Final Report on the Klamath River Basin Restoration Nonuse
Value Survey. We will provide a final response to your request within 60 calendar days of this
letter.

We appreciate your patience in this matter. If you have any questions, please contact me at (202)
208-4916 or Benjamin_Simon@ios.doi.gov.

Sincerely,
S Sero_
“/\a M
Benjamin M. Simon

Assistant Director, Economic Analysis
Office of Policy Analysis

CcC:

Ken Salazar, Secretary of the Department of the Interior
Michael Connor, Commissioner, Bureau of Reclamation
Vany Kaiser, Departmental Information Quality Officer
Rhea Graham, Program Manager/Engineering Geologist, Bureau of Reclamation



